
 

 

 

 

 

Announcement of new General Manager appointment 

 
 
The Board of Lancefield & Romsey Community Financial Services Limited (LRCFSL - the company that 

operates the Community Bank® branches of Bendigo Bank in Lancefield and Romsey) is pleased to 

announce the appointment of Mr Ken Allender to the new role of General Manager.  Ken has served 

as a volunteer Director for L&RCFSL since May 2016, resigning early September 2018 to take up his 

new role.  Ken holds a Bachelor of Business (Accounting) and has previously held senior management 

positions in corporate/finance roles within Shell Australia and related companies.  Being a local, Ken 

is an active member of the Romsey and Lancefield communities with a particular interest in the work 

of Deep Creek Landcare and the Lancefield Mercury.  Chair Suzie Ewart said, “We are very excited that 

Ken has accepted the role, from a field of very strong candidates.  The company is now of a scale that 

we needed to appoint a senior executive to further drive the business forward.  Please join us in 

welcoming Ken to his new role.”  
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Chair 
Lancefield & Romsey Community Financial Services Limited 


